Lifeforte International Junior School



HARVEST (3rd) TERM 2007/08 SESSION NEWSLETTER

Appreciation

Another year has quickly flown by and on behalf of the Head of School and Chief Executive Officer of Lifeforte International Schools, Mrs. Sarah Olubi-Johnson and the entire staff (teaching and non-teaching), we bless the Almighty God who has guided us through this just concluded academic session.

The determinant of success is often hard work and preparation. This year has indeed been a very successful one and we appreciate you our parents for your continued love and support especially in the prompt payment of your school fees.

Entrance Exams

We give God the glory as our pupils once again distinguished themselves at virtually all entrance exams they sat for. They topped and gained admissions into some of Nigeria's best secondary schools like Lifeforte International High School, Louisville Girls Secondary School Ijebu, Loyola Jesuit School Abuja, International School Ibadan, to mention a few. We thank God for your support as parents and commend the hard work of our dedicated team of staff.

Activities Report

Activities in both the nursery and grade levels were fun filled, thrilling, eventful and impactful. In the Nursery Section, pupils had drama and role plays entitled Manners, Getting Ready for Bed, Sea Creatures, Seasons in Nigeria, Seasons in Other Places, At the Hospital and Nigerian Tribes and Languages.

Character and Bible Moral Lessons were based on the stories of the Ten Wise Virgins. The Healing of Naaman, The Prodigal Son, The Fall of the Walls of Jericho, Solomon's Wisdom and The Story of Daniel to mention but a few.

HIGHLIGHTS FROM OUR PHOTO GALLERY



ACCIDENT VICTIMS AT THE HOSPITAL

A NURSE HELPING A WOMAN IN LABOR

SEASONS IN OTHER COUNTRIES

IS IT REALLY SNOWING IN LIFEFORTE?



At the Grade Levels, activities included World Red Cross Day, English Week, The History and Development of Money, The Amazing World of Insects, Quizzes, Drama, Dance, Music and many more.

Re-Engineering

From next session all Nursery pupils will also be involved in club activities on Fridays between 1pm and 2 pm. Pupils will be involved in pulsating dance & choreography lessons, as well as swimming classes.

A Little Reminder

We would like to remind our parents about the importance of breakfast. Breakfast is the most important meal of the day. Active and growing children who miss breakfast are not as good at problem solving or retaining and recalling information, because they are missing the vital necessary food, the brain requires, functioning effectively. Children who resort to snacking could end up malnourished, ill and disinterested in school work. Hence we enjoin our parents to always make sure that their wards take breakfast before bringing them to school.

Summer School

Our Summer School this year commences on Monday the 4th of August. It promises to be an exhilarating and exciting month of fun and learning.

Time 9am till 1 pm daily.

DON'T MISS OUT! BE A PART OF THE BREATHTAKING FUN!!!!!!

Blessings- Mr & Mrs Tope Orunmoluyi were blessed with a bouncing baby boy on the Thursday, 10th of July, 2008. We thank God for adding to us in the Lifeforte family.

Finally, we implore all parents to please monitor what their children read or watch on the television and please encourage them to be avid readers of good healthy reading material. Genesis (1st) Term begin on Monday, September 15th, 2008.

On behalf of the entire Management and Staff, I wish you all a very blessed and restful Long Vacation.

Mrs Jire Alao, HEAD MISTRESS.